
The Kingsway School
Foxland Key Messages



Welcome Address

This week’s assemblies celebrate LGBT+ History Month and in doing so reinforces the 
idea that our school is a vibrant and diverse community, full of individuals from a range 
of backgrounds.  Being part of a community is about how we treat others and how we 
present ourselves as a collective body of individuals. 

How students conduct themselves in school and in the community reflects the school’s 
values. Last week a number of year 10 students represented our school at different 
events outside of school.  These included  workshops at Loreto College and watching 
the Science Live show at the Opera House.  Students were commended on their 
exemplary behaviour; demonstrating the school's values of opportunity, achievement 
and respect. Every student is encouraged to be the best version of themselves in every 
aspect of their conduct in and out of school. Students are currently working towards 
meeting criteria for a rewards trip next half term by ensuring that they are always 
following our 3 simple rules of Ready, Respect, Safe.  Positive actions create a positive 
community.     Have a good week.  Ms Linnecor



Foxland Big Wins:  Week 3

98% of year 10 and 11 students 
received positive behaviour logs 
last week

Over 7000 positive merits were 
awarded to year 10 and year 11 
last week



Well done to the Year 9 Rugby 
team who played against 
CHHS, Marple Hall, Laurus 
Cheadle Hulme and Priestnall 
on Wednesday evening, 
winning two and losing two 
games!

Excellent attitude from all 
involved and another improved 
performance!

Well done to POTM Max N in 
his first ever game! 



Keep up to date with Team 
Kingsway’s Fixtures and Results.

X (Twitter) @KingswayPE

FOLLOW US



Attendance Matters



Attendance Matters

Your attendance in school is 
extremely important if you are to 

reach your potential. 

Each member of the form with 
100% attendance last week will 

receive merits

          Well done to 10RHU

Each week the form with the 
highest attendance will receive 

extra merits

Who will win next week?

10RHU
10KCH 10SAN



Attendance Matters

Congratulations to 10KCH
for the biggest improvement 
in attendance last week in 
their year group. An increase 
of 10.5% compared to last 
week.
Well done!

Attending school every day 
is important.



Attendance Matters

Your attendance in school is 
extremely important if you are to 

reach your potential. 

Each member of the form with 
100% attendance last week will 

receive merits

          Well done to 11JHO

Each week the form with the 
highest attendance will receive 

extra merits

Who will win next week?

11JHO
11NMC



Attendance Matters

Congratulations to 11NNI
for the biggest improvement 
in attendance last week in 
their year group. An increase 
of 0.6% compared to last 
week.
Well done!

Attending school every day 
is important.



              Key messages:Ready

Punctuality means being organised, taking responsibility, having a positive attitude and much 

more. Punctuality is, in essence, the soul of politeness. This is why being on time is so important.

Why you should be on time:

1. You’ll respect your learning time: Being on time will allow you to maximise your learning 

opportunities and make every single minute (or second) count.

2. You’ll respect others people’s learning time: When you arrive late to a lesson you automatically 

send the message “I don’t care about you” to the persons that were waiting for you, their time is 

just as important as yours.

3. You’ll show you are reliable and trustworthy: Being on time shows that you are organised and 

helps to establish your reputation as a reliable person. 



              Key messages:Ready

False eyelashes, acrylic nails and earrings 
are not part of our school uniform and are not 
permitted be worn to school. 

Every morning at Meet and Greet every 
student is given the opportunity to correct 
their uniform and show that they are arriving 
to school ready to learn.  

Students who choose not to correct their 
uniform will be issued with a Same Day 
Reflection after school.



Key messages: 
Respect

Use of the Canteen

Any student who wishes to enter the 
canteen at break times needs to queue up 
with their year team, even if they are not 
purchasing anything.

The canteen queue moves swiftly when 
everyone is queuing sensibly and have coats 
removed  before entering.

Please help us to support you getting into the 
canteen quickly!



Ready   Respect   Safe

Reminders about mobile phones/electronic 
devices

● Mobile phones must be ‘Off and away’ in 
classrooms and around school, including the 
corridors - this means they are out of sight 
and switched off. 

● Headphones should not be worn around 
school. 

● If seen, these items will be confiscated until 
the end of the day.



Key messages: 
Safe

To keep you safe, we need to know 
where you are at all times.  For the 
majority of the time, this should be in 
your lessons, where you will be 
registered and can learn the 
intended curriculum. 

Any issues for the day ahead should 
be discussed with your Form Tutor at 
the start of the day so that we can 
give you the support you need.



Ready. Respect. SAFE: 
ONLINE CONDUCT REMINDERS

Remember:
● Being kind online is as important as in person. 
● As a member of our school community, you must 

consider how to keep yourself and others safe.
● The school’s behaviour policy will be used to address 

unkindness online and via phone calls.
● Police are informed if online activity or calls are 

malicious or harassing.  
● Anonymous calls and messages are traced by police. 

If these harm someone, you will face criminal 
investigation. 

● You are never invisible. 



Key Messages: Safe

A reminder to all students that 
vaping is not permitted in our 
school and vapes are a 
prohibited item at Kingsway.  
Vaping is restricted by law to 
individuals who are over the 
age of 18.  This is due to the 
health risks associated with 
inhaling the substances in 
them.  



Key Messages: Respect

Our expectation on Foxland is that 
students do not wear coats in the 
building.  This is because we want 
students to show their Kingsway 
badge with pride and so that we 
can identify you as part of our 
school community.  

Some of you may be asked to leave 
your coats with your form tutor of 
head of year to support you to 
meet this expectation and feel part 
of our community. 



Key Messages: Respect

We should always show respect when communicating with others.
Respectful language and communication refers to the verbal, non-verbal and written 
communication we use to ensure everyone is included and respected. This includes 
how we speak, how we write and how we interact with others.

What does respecting others sound like?

● Kind and considerate communication
● Being kind to others by not teasing, taunting, making fun of, threatening or 

gossiping
● Listening when someone else is talking and not interrupting
● Using good language and polite manners



Ready, Respect, Safe Positive Social Behaviour

In our school, we strive to speak to 
each other with kindness and respect.  
We choose our words carefully.  

We do not tolerate:

● Unkind language
● Swearing and bad language
● Discriminatory language
● Rudeness to others (including staff 

and students)



There will be a rewards trip taking place the week before the 
Easter Holidays for all year groups. To be eligible for this trip you 
need to meet the criteria below starting from 22nd January until 

February 8th.

● 95% Positive Behaviour Ratio on Classcharts
● 95% Attendance 

● Uphold our School expectations of Ready, Respect, Safe

Ready, Respect, Safe Assembly:
Rewards Trip & Criteria



Levelled up to bronze 
badge:

Year 10
Megan L

Year 11
Hussain N
Eli K
Charlotte C

Students very close to 
bronze badge:
Year 10
Madeleine S, Jack MH, 
Vicky C

Year 11:  Joud M, Octavio 
M, Desmon L

Congratulations!!
Collect your badges from 
your maths teacher.

Sparx Successes KS4



Sparx: How to level up

To reach bronze level you need to gain 10,000 
XP this year. 

Ways to gain XP:
- Complete every homework task
- Get the bookwork checks correct
- Complete additional tasks on XP Boost and Target



Learning Matters:
Maths Homework



What is it?
LGBT+ History Month is an opportunity for 
learning and celebration of the past, 
present and futures of lesbian, gay, 
bisexual, trans, non-binary, queer and 
intersex people and communities.

We value the diversity of our student and 
staff population and are committed to 
creating a culture and environment where 
everyone is welcome and thrives in their 
school community.

Why are we recognising 
and celebrating it?

UK LGBT+ History Month was created to:

•recognise the history of LGBT+
•celebrate present achievements of LGBT+
•create a more inclusive future for LGBT+

We wanted to create a dedicated opportunity to 
share our rich and diverse history so everyone 
could learn more.

Why was LGBT+ 
Month created?

Essential Knowledge from Assembly



Get Involved
To recognise and celebrate the achievements of the LGBT+ 
community within medicine, each form will create a display in their 
form room throughout February which will acknowledge the likes 
of:

● Sophia Jex Blake

● Cecil Belfield Clarke

● Margaret Stacey

● Ewan Forbes

● George Ward/Cherry Valentine

Each form will receive a display pack of backing paper and border roll to get them started. 

The rest is up to you!

Each display will be judged 
by members of the 
leadership and year team.

Achievement points will be 
given to the best displays in 
each year group. 

These displays will also be 
posted on our website and 
social media. 

 



Year Team Stars of the Week
Year 10

Student Reason

Beth C Awarded the most merits for 
Outstanding work last week

Kaya G
Awarded for  achieving 
Teacher Star of the Lesson 4 
times in one day last week.

Louie S
Awarded for excellent effort 
while at representing the 
school at Loreto College last 
week



Year Team Stars of the Week
Year 11

Student Reason

Danyaal A
Awarded the most merits for  
Teacher Star of the Lesson last 
week

Hussain N
Awarded the most merits for 
Outstanding Homework last 
week

Malaika A
Awarded the most merits for 
Significant Improvement last 
week 



Challenge of the Week

To recognise and celebrate the achievements of the LGBT+ community 
within medicine, each form will create a display in their form room 
throughout February, which will acknowledge the likes of:

• Sophia Jex Blake

• Cecil Belfield Clarke

• Margaret Stacey

• Ewan Forbes

• George Ward/Cherry Valentine

Each form will receive a display pack of backing paper and border roll to get them started. 

The rest is up to you!


